

The Kindharts

Field Director for Mexico and Central America Administrator for MWBM Interim Director for MGPI

July/August 2020

Dear Pastor and praying friends,

Greetings once again in that name above all others, Jesus Christ the Lord! It seems that this year has been a year to sing that old song, "What Would I Do Without Jesus?" Aren't you glad for the truth in, "What a Friend We Have in Jesus?" This has certainly been a year to lean on Him!

I suppose that all of us missionaries have had a paragraph in our letters lately about the covid19 virus, and it seems mine will be no acceptation. I realize that the news media is blowing things out of proportion, yet most all of us know of someone, somewhere, that has been greatly affected or even died from this virus. Sure it is real, but praise the Lord, He is real, and He is able!

Even if we haven't been able to travel nearly as much to Churches this year, we have been blessed to be in a good number of them. I'm also glad to say the Lord is still blessing in the print shop of MGPI. Even though during this pandemic, Churches are not using as many tracts as they were, this has been a time to try and catch up on

some large orders and to rebuild our stockpiles.

Right now they are printing some 250,000 and 500,000 tract orders to go into foreign countries. Just today some of our volunteers folded about



70,000 tracts, and there are many more ready to be folded, boxed, and shipped. They will one day be placed into the hands of a lost soul somewhere. Pray with us that they will not only get into the hands of lost souls, but also into their hearts. Jesus still saves!

I would like to ask you to especially pray for many missionaries in foreign countries that have locked down far tighter then here in the USA. Many of them continue to be in strict lockdown. Some of them



are only able to go to grocery stores once every two weeks. Even then they must have their IDs and car tags checked along the roads before they get to the stores. Some stores are spraying them with disinfectants before going inside.

Much of Mexico, and pretty well all of Central America, is not allowing for normal Church services at this time. What a blessing it has been to see our missionaries using social media to preach to their Church peo-



National Pastors reaching their Church people online

ple, and through this, share the Gospel around the world. It has been surprising to see people from other countries, people we don't even know, join in and later respond and give thanks for the truth they heard in the messages. God's Word continues to go forth around the world!

How could we ever thank you enough for all that you have done, and are doing, to make our ministry possible? Your love, prayers, and support, enable us to continue on in what the Lord has us doing for Him. Every soul that is saved, and every missionary that is encouraged to keep on going, is a part of your Church's missionary effort. You are a big part of everything we are able to do for the Lord.

Thank you again for everything,

Fred & Sherry Kindhart cell 864-915-8281

Gred A. Kundhart

